
Olympic Hills Golf Club 
Board of Trustees Meeting 

March 6, 2012 
Jackson Park Restaurant 

 
Minutes 

Call to Order: 
President Dan Puetz Sr. called the meeting to order at 6:05 pm. 
Present: were John Clements,Jim Gaskill,Jason Hart,Lee Jones, Ryan Kianna, Dan 
Guzzo, Trevor Cameron and guest Pete Guzzo. 
 
Previous Minutes: 
Approved 
 
 
Pete Guzzo-- Pro Report 
Construction report: Pete reported work will proceed on construction of 8 foot 
wide asphalt cart paths. Most work will take place July and beyond. The driving 
range construction is proceeding as planned. In late summer, #10 and #11 will 
play as par 3's. Part of practice puting green will be used for new #18 green. A 60 
foot tent will be placed on existing #10 tee which will shorten that hole by a few 
yards. 
 
Premier Golf has set up a Call Center daily from 7am thru 7pm. A "live" person will 
answer. For your men's club or other issues, the Call Center will transfer you to 
pro shop for immediate assistance. 
 
Tee it forward program: 
Green tee markers are in place for 18 hole course. Players now can play many 
different tees to fit their level of play. Green tee yardages are on the new 
scorecard. 
 
Treasurer's report: 
Jim Gaskill distributed copies of his report, showing a current balance of 
$6,355.20. Membership is now at 142 members. 
 
 



Team Captain's report: 
John Clements informed us that a $5.00 weekly event has started. Scorecards are 
turned in at the pro shop front desk. 
 
The member-guest tournament on May 19th is a 2man best ball. Callaway scoring 
system will be used for those without handicaps. 
 
The Post Office box will be eliminated, with mail coming directly to the golf course 
in the future. 
 
President's report: 
President Dan reported the Summer Field day will be renamed to Dick Rovig Day, 
honoring our long time Men's Club member and officer. 
 
An official refund policy will be put into writing for people who cancel in field days 
and tournaments. Discussion of options. Recommended that John Clements draft 
a policy in writing. 
 
The 4th Annual Jackson Juniors Tournament will be held on Monday, August 27. 
Dan Puetz will chair and organize, help welcome, especially on the day of the 
tourney. 
 
The Jackson Park Classic: Sept. 8 and 9th. $125.00 entry fee for the two day event. 
Members only, 48 entries maximum. 
Trevor Cameron has volunteered to chair the event. 
Dan Guzzo was elected to fill Trustee vacancy. 
 
Next Meeting on June 5, 2012. 
Meeting adjourned 7:20 pm.  
 


